
 

 

Victorian Notice to Mariners  
The following Notice to Mariners is published for general information. 

Melbourne, 11 November 2019  

Australia – Victoria  

 

No. 280(T) ‐ 2019  

 

Local Port of Port Phillip  

 

Geelong 

Corio Bay – Limeburners Point Construction Vessel Traffic 

Date:     Immediate 

Previous Notices:  278(T) – 2019 is referred 

Details:  Mariners are advised of construction vessels transiting through the 

Limeburners Point area during daylight hours. Barges and other 

work vessels will be transporting construction materials from a 

newly constructed small load out structure at Limeburners Point 

(approximate location 38°08. 640’S, 144°23. 158’E (WGS84)), to the 

Royal Geelong Yacht Club.  

Mariners are advised to navigate with caution in the vicinity of 

Limeburners Point  

 

Chart & Publication affected: Aus 143, 153, 157  

Further Notice:   A further notice will be issued. 

If you require further information, please visit www.gwshp.com.au or contact Royal Geelong 

Yacht Club on 5229 3705. 

 

 

 

 

Victor Teoh 

 

Senior Manager Local Ports and Waterways 

Marine and Maritime Region 

 

If you wish to receive Parks Victoria issued Notice to Mariners, please email your details to 

noticetomariners@parks.vic.gov.au. To view Notices, visit www.parks.vic.gov.au  

http://www.gwshp.com.au/
mailto:noticetomariners@parks.vic.gov.au
http://www.parks.vic.gov.au/

